PHILADELPHIA POLICE EXPLORERS POST 991

8501 STATE ROAD PHILADELPHIA PA. 12136

May 19, 2011
Dear Joe Russell and Staff,

We would like to thank you for taking the time to certify the members of the
Philadelphia Police Explorer Cadet Program in CPR and First Aid. There were 85 cadets
that were certified by you and your staff. The explorer cadets appreciated the manner in
which they were taught both classes. Your staff was very professional and made the
information enjoyable to learn. Due to your efforts, the cadets have been well informed
on how to save a life and render aid to those in need. ‘

We look forward to working with you and your staff in the future.

Sincereg,
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60rpofa1 Bryan Coyle










